CHANDLER ★ TEXAS

OF CHANDLES OF TEXTS

"City With A Heart"

ph 903.849.6853 fax 903.849.4663 www.ChandlerTX.com

811 Hwy 31 East P.O. Box 425 Chandler, Texas 75758

City of Chandler April 14, 2025 8:00 PM

Due to a broken water line, the Texas Commission on Environmental Quality (TCEQ) has required the Chandler Water Dept. /ID# 1070006 to notify customers of the need to boil their water prior to consumption.

To ensure destruction of all harmful bacteria and other microbes, water for drinking, cooking, and making ice should be boiled and cooled prior to use. The water should be brought to a vigorous, rolling boil and then boiled for two minutes. In lieu of boiling, you may purchase bottled water or obtain water from some other suitable source.

The areas affected by this shut down are Charmwood, Copeland Circle, Ridgeway Drive, Sunnyside Drive, Kidd Drive, Brookshires, Auto Zone and McDonald's.

When it is no longer necessary to boil the water, the water system officials will notify you that the water is safe for consumption. Instructions to discontinue boiling will be issued in the same manner as this notice. If you have questions concerning this matter, you may contact Justin Bolton at 903-849-6853 or 903-360-3081.